
SC FSDO FAASTeam presents:

Cooper River Bridge Run - Public Safety and Government Entity

UAS Briefing



Federal Aviation Regulations prohibit the unsafe
or unauthorized operation of an aircraft, including
drones. Unsafe operations may result in
substantial civil penalties and possible action
against an operator's FAA-issued certificate, or
may be subject to criminal response by law
enforcement in accordance with local laws and
ordinances.
FAASTeam personnel will review the registration
requirements for drone operations as well as the
operational requirements for the recreational and
Part 107 UAS operator.
FAASTeam personnel will underscore that the
law enforcement officer is in the best position to
deter, detect and investigate unsafe or
unauthorized drone operations.
FAASTeam personnel will provide support
materials as well.
Directions: See Map Link
 
NOTICE:  This is a private briefing for public safety and other
government entities in support of the Cooper River Bridge
Run. Accordingly, the FPM did not select an email distribution
list.
Prior to attending a safety seminar, please review and abide
by current CDC, State and Local health guidelines.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


